From: Megan Howat [mailto:Megan.Howat@westernaustralia.com]

Sent: Friday, 9 October 2009 10:21 AM

To: Gordon, Brian

Subject: Request for Submission

Tourism WA Ref: D09/11193 Tourism WA File: IPD/0254-4

Dear Dr Gordon

Please note Tourism Western Australia Acting Executive Director, Mr Rick Thomas, has signed the attached in response to correspondence dated 24 August 2009 from the Hon Alannah MacTiernan MLA, Chair of the Community Development and Justice Standing Committee.

I understand that a hard copy was delivered by Director Strategic Policy, Mr Steve Crawford, on 5 October 2009.

Kind regards Megan

Megan Howat

Ministerial Liaison



Level 9, 2 Mill Street PERTH WA 6000 GPO Box X2261 PERTH WA 6847

Tel: 08 9262 1707 Fax: 08 9262 1810 Mob: 0417 926 971

Tourism WA Corporate Explore westernaustralia.com

This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please delete it and any attachments immediately and notify the sender. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message or any attachment.